
  

 
 
March 12, 2014 
 
 
 
Mr. Ty Wick 
Spokane Aquifer Joint Board 
1521 N. Argonne Road, Suite C, PMB 250 
Spokane Valley, WA 99212 
 
Dear Mr. Wick: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your utility has been selected as the recipient of the Exemplary 
Source Water Protection Award for Very Large/Mixed Systems.  This award recognizes 
organizations in North America who have developed and are implementing exemplary source 
water protection programs. 
 
In recognition of this honor, an award will be presented to you during the AWWA Annual 
Conference & Exposition scheduled for June 8-12, 2014 in Boston, Massachusetts.  The 
presentation is scheduled for Monday, June 9 during the 1pm plenary session.  Details 
regarding the presentation will be sent to you later by Linda Moody, assistant staff advisor for 
the AWWA Technical & Educational Council. 
 
The Association’s Officers and Directors join me in congratulating you on this honor. 
 
 Sincerely, 
  
       

 
 David LaFrance 
 Executive Director 
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